BAMTA General Meeting Minutes

9:00 a.m., January 15, 2014

Harvest Baptist Church

Meeting was called to order at 9:10 a.m.

Welcome to new members:  Darlene Chilson, piano instructor, residing in Longmont and who participated in Multiple Piano Festival in 2013.  Xiaoying Luo resides in Boulder and recently moved from China.  Action:  New members will receive a welcome from Lacey Wheeler, new member mentor, and will also be given Lacey's contact information.
Minutes read and approved.  Secretary made note of two changes.

Treasurer's Report:  checking account - $7,956.00; savings account - $6,296.  Total balance in both accounts - $14,252.  It was announced that the board approved hiring Edmund Johnsen to manage the BAMTA website.
Refreshments:  Nancy Sundal thanked Barb Grout and Carol Boyd for bringing today's refreshments.  Action:  the refreshment sign-up sheet was passed around to coordinate food for future meetings.
Multiple Piano Festival:  

· Karen Ziegler and Talise Chandler thanked everyone for assistance in making MPF a great success.  

· Karen announced she brought the 2013 MPF DVD's for teachers to pick up at today's meeting. 

· Further discussion of MPF is scheduled Friday, January 17, 7:00 p.m. at Rebecca Martin's home:  2525 Otter Court, Lafayette, 80026.
· A request was made to forward pictures of 2013 MPF to be published in Notes and News state newsletter.  Action:  Karen Ziegler will collect pictures sent electronically and forward them to Notes and News editor, Lisa Harrington.
· Carol Wickham-Revier has a box of old MPF score copies and published works.  The copies must be destroyed.  Anyone interested in the published works please contact Carol.
Addendum to Membership Directory:  

· The membership directory has inaccuracies that require the publishing of an addendum.  

· Please email any changes to Carol Boyd who will forward these to Lois Abbuhl before publication of the addendum

· A recommendation was made to check with NMTA website for a membership list with accurate information.  

Rising Stars 2014 and STA:
· Dates:  April 26-27

· Harumi Tabler, chair, is looking for another individual to chair Rising Stars in 2015.
Achievement Day 2014:  Forms are available on CSMTA website.
Other Announcements:  
· Carol Wickham-Revier is organizing an outing to see Spam-A-Lot.  Please contact Carol for ticket information, date and place.
· Taubman Method:  Brenna Berman is offering workshops and working with individual requests for Tauber Method fingering and choreography to prevent injury at the piano.  Please contact Brenna: brennaberman@gmail.com
· Recitals at Harvest Baptist Church: Recital reservations are on Monday, 1-20-14 after 9:00 a.m.  You may reserve one recital slot (4 hours in length) at initial booking with Kate Smailer:  303-530-4760 or sjkate@uswest.net.  One week after the opening booking date (Monday, 1-27-14) additional recital slots may be reserved.
· Jazz workshop with Adam Revelle to follow the meeting at 10:00 a.m.
Meeting Adjourned:  9:51 a.m.

